B. L. Morgan
P. 0. Box 357
Spring Valley, OH 45370 November 13, 2007

To Whom to May Concern,

I highly recommend TYFA’s very professionally presented
educational program for any school wishing to better
prepare its teachers regarding transgender issues. Within 1
week’s time following the program presented on October 31,
I saw a very definite positive response from 100% of my 15
year old transgender son’s extremely supportive school
staff. My son has shown a significant improvement in his
ability to communicate with teachers within the past 2
weeks. His schoolwork is caught up, he has made the Honor
Roll, and has shown effort in turning in his assignments
instead of a lack of initiative. He seems happier, has
become talkative, and most important of all, he looks into
the face of the person he is speaking to. Before, he was
withdrawn, with his head down, and had developed a severe
social phobia of speaking or being in public.

I cannot say enough on the improvement to the quality of life
that this program has given my son, who was deep in
despair before they came to his school. The entire staff at
the school was lost about what to do to help him. As his
mother, 1 was stressed beyond comprehension, but now |
have a circle of supportive people around me. Please do not
hesitate to let TYFA help educate the educators about an
issue many do not understand. With this knowledge and
understanding things will improve, but sometimes you have
to let others help you first before you can get there together.

Sincerely,
Barb Morgan




